

Dear Families,

Welcome to the 2021-2022 school year. I hope that you are having an enjoyable summer. I am looking forward to welcoming back familiar faces, as well as getting to know our new students.

I believe that it is important for us to work as a team to help your child achieve the most academically, socially and emotionally. Communication is essential in this process, so please do not hesitate to reach out with any concerns or questions.

The schedule for our class the first week of school will be as follows:

Thursday 9/9/2021 Half Day-Dismissal at 11:40 (Send Snack)

Friday 9/10/2021 Full Day of school (Send lunch and snack)

The week of September 13th will also be full days for our class.

*** Please note we do NOT follow the kindergarten or first grade opening schedule***

On the next page, you will find a supply list for our class. Please send these supplies with your child on the first day of school, as well as a nut free snack.

If you have any questions or concerns prior to the start of the school year, please feel free to e-mail me at kcavalli@eufsdk12.org. Enjoy the rest of your summer.

Fondly,

Mrs. Cavalli

Mrs. Cavalli's Class Supply List

Our class will work off of the General Kindergarten Supply list. I have added additional items at the bottom of the page.

- A book bag (large enough to hold a folder and a lunch box)
- 6 large Elmer's glue sticks
- 4 24 pack box of Crayola Crayons
- Crayola Classic Colors Broad Tip markers (1 box)
- Craoyola Classic Thin Tip Markers (1 box)
- 2 packages of 4 Expo Dry Erase Markers (preferably all black)
- 2 boxes of tissues
- Your child will also need a lunch box.

Additional Supplies for our Classroom:

- 1 sturdy, PLASTIC pocket folder (pocket along the bottom)
- 1bottles of Elmer's Glue
- 1 plastic pencil box (that snaps closed)
- 1 box sandwich size Ziploc bags
- 1 containers of antibacterial wipes (Clorox or Lysol)
- \$20 in a sealed envelope with your child's name. This money will be used to purchase classroom prizes and for special projects, such as buying caterpillars.
- A spare set of clothing (including undergarments), each item should be labeled and placed in a ziploc

Please label your child's book bag, lunch box, pencil box, folders, and clothing. We will store each child's extra supplies separately in the classroom and inform you if we run out or need more.